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York, Marylisa

From: William A Weary <w.weary@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 4:11 PM
To: MacNeil, Jami; Clement, Jay L CIV USARMY CENAE (US)
Subject: Spinney Permit L-28397-4E-A-N

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Jami and Jay - The attached photos, taken Sunday and Monday, May 24-25, 
at the site of the proposed installation, appear to show staging activity within 
75 feet of high tide and commencement of construction within the NRPA-
regulated area.  All may be in order, but the gathering of these previously-
manufactured and assembled component parts of the dock system on the 
shore and in the river prior to this Friday's formal presentation and public 
hearing and, of course, to the issuance of any local permit raise legal 
questions pertinent to your permits that I cannot answer.  Again, all may be 
in order,   Has the applicant now completed all required conditions on your 
end?  Thank you -- Bill 
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‐‐  
William A. Weary 
 
www.fieldstoneconsulting.com 
 
207-586-5001    Land  
207-409-8808    Mobile 
 
293 North Dyer Neck Road 
Newcastle, ME  04553-3209 
 


